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Hello, 

I am excited to inform you that the Illinois Department of Public Health has 
announced the availability of the Illinois Healthy Resilient Communities Grant 
Program. 

The grant program will seek to support partnership development, expansion, and 
place-based interventions that address social determinants of health in populations 
that experience health disparities. This initiative will provide funding for awardees 
for either Capacity Building or implementation. 

Eligible applicants are educational organizations, government organizations, and 
non-profit organizations. For more information, please click the link: 
https://omb.illinois.gov/public/gata/csfa/Program.aspx?csfa=3662. Applicants may 
receive awards of up to $300,000. The deadline for the grant is December 12th 
2025 at 12pm CT.  

For more details, please contact Lynette Clontz at (217) 622-5066 or through email 
at lynette.clontz@illinois.gov. If I can ever be of assistance, please feel free to 
contact my office at 309-808-2351 or info@repchung.com. 
 
Best regards, 
Jessie Hinshaw 
Chief of Staff for Representative Chung  
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